
From: Summer Ingram <Summer@CPCFoundation.com>
To: Kevin L. BryantKevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/26/2018 11:45:40 AM
Subject: Weekly Prayer Update

Kevin --

A Catholic News Source reports that, "After spending nine years on death-row for alleged 
blasphemy, a Pakistani Catholic woman is requesting asylum abroad for herself and her 
family, and so far has received a mixed response: Italy has said it’s open, while the United 
Kingdom allegedly denied the request due to concerns about 'unrest among certain sections 
of the community.'

On Tuesday, Italy’s Foreign Minister Matteo Salvini, widely recognized as the most powerful 
figure in the country’s populist government, said that he’d do 'everything humanly possible' 
to bring Bibi to Italy and grant her asylum. Learn more about issues related to faith and 
freedom here.

Blessings,

Summer

Summer Ingram
 
National Director of Prayer and Mobilization
 
Congressional Prayer Caucus Foundation
 
757.546.2190 x 303 (o)
 
619.892.0296 (c)
 
www.CPCFoundation.com

 START a 219 Prayer Group OR JOIN the CPCF Prayer Team! #CPCF 
#PrayUSA #InGodWeTrust

This communication is confidential and may be a privileged. Any unauthorized use or dissemination 
is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately or 
you may call 757.546.2190.
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